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Kern County Department of Human Services 

 Lamont Office moving to new location 
 
 
(Bakersfield, CA) - For Immediate Release 
 
The Kern County Department of Human Services Lamont office is moving! 
 
Effective December 11, 2023, our office located at 8300 Segrue will be permanently 
closed to the public.  
 
We will be open at our new office located at 10215 Stobaugh Street, Lamont, CA 
93241.   
 
We invite you to join us for our Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on Monday, December 18, 
2023 at 9:00 a.m. as we introduce the community to our new location. 
 
The Department of Human Services Core Purpose is “To care for and enrich the lives of 
children, families, and individuals in our community.”  
 

For more information about our services, please visit www.kcdhs.org.   
 
To request an interview, please contact Monique Thurman, Assistant Program Director, 
at 661.635.4040 or thurmam@kerndhs.com  
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